

Date: 20 March 2020

Swim England South East c/o Freedom Leisure The Paddock 1-6 Carriers Way East Hoathly East Sussex BN8 6AG

07765 828180 office@southeastswimming.org southeastswimming.org

Dear Colleague

Annual Council Meeting - 07 April 2020 - Postponed

I am writing to confirm that the Swim England South East Region Annual Council Meeting that was scheduled for 07 April has had to be postponed. This is in light of the guidance issued by the Government concerning Coronavirus (COVID-19).

I acknowledge that the Region's constitution states that this meeting shall be held in April. However, in the extraordinary times that we are currently in, the safety and wellbeing of our community must take priority. The meeting will be rescheduled for later in the year, probably around September. We will, of course, send you further information once this is available.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions.

Yours sincerely

Roger Penfold

Regional Management Board Chairman

Swim England South East

Contact:

Regional Manager (Bryony Gibbs)
Swim England South East
c/o Freedom Leisure
The Paddock
1-6 Carriers Way
East Hoathly
East Sussex
BN8 6AG

C.C.

- 1. Trustees
- 2. Discipline Managers

3. Past Presidents